
February 12, 1999

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

To Whom It May Concern,

Please consider this letter as our authorization for Acme Testing to act as our agent in all matters relating
to FCC and Industry Canada submittals.

Sincerely,

Tom L. Kirchner
President
Electronic Systems Technology, Inc.
415 N. Quay Street; #4
Kennewick, WA 99336
509-735-9092

cc: TLK/lb
Vendor File


